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Built in 1928, Strong Vincent High School has been a staple
of the Erie Region for almost 85 years. When looking at the
auditorium architecture one can't help but recall the old
adage, "They just don't make 'em like they used to."

Previous renovations, aging architecture and outdated stage
equipment meant that it was time for a complete auditorium
restoration. The Erie School Board approved the renovation in
2010 and work began at the high school in April of 2012,

Pittsburgh Stage took part in the stage design and replaced
the existing stage equipment with fourteen sets of state-of-
the-art counterweight rigging along with three dead hung sets.
The project also included the installation of a Da-Lite

Professional projection screen.

Fittsburgh Stage also designed manufactured and installed
the curtains for the gymnasium, stage and auditorium,
including the dazzling drapes that are form-fitted to the newly
installed arched auditorium windows.

View our photo portfolio: Strong Vincent HS

See What Qur Customers
are Saying....
"Thank you for all of the
time you and your
employees took with us
— the curtains are
beautiful and make the
auditorium look a
thousand times better!”
- Leechburg High School

Read More Testimonials

Rejuvenation

Spring is seen as the time of
renewal. As the new season
approaches, the grayness of
winter will blossom into full
color.

Does your stage look as
dreary as a gray winter day?
Freshen up your stage with a
'‘Spring Revival' of new
curtains.

Our sales team can provide
you with a complimentary
consultation and offer a plan
that will suit your needs and
your budget. We will assist
you on everything from
selecting the appropriate
fabric to designing a new
curtain layout and we will
supply you with a free
detailed quote.

Contact Us
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Thank You for Visiting
our Booth
at the

Western Pennsylvania
Facilities Directors
Association

Twenty-Ninth Annual
Vendor Exhibit
and Workshops

We enjoyed meeting with each
and every one of you.
Your input is an invaluable tool
as we continually strive to
improve the products and
senices that we provide to
our customers,
Please come see us again.

— Safety Checks —

Safe Start to the New Year

Schedule a Safety Check
with us and we will not only
provide a visual inspection,
but we will also perform
necessary adjustments and
maintenance.

Contact Us to keep your
stage equipment running as
efficiently and safely as

possible.

Spring Concerts

Contact our lighting
department for expendables
including lamps, gaffer tape,

and gels that you may need to
enhance your Spring concert
or theatrical production.

lighting@pittsburghstage.com




